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26th June 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are excited to inform you that on Wednesday, 16th July, our students in the oratory will be 
visiting Awesome Walls for a thrilling session at Clip ‘n Climb. This activity is part of our Outdoor 
Adventurous Activities section within the PE curriculum, designed to promote teamwork, 

confidence, and physical activity. 

Students will be accompanied by a member of our PE staff and will receive safety training and 
guidance from experienced Clip ‘n Climb instructors to ensure a fun and safe experience for all. 

Please ensure your child arrives at school in their full Bosco PE kit on the day of the trip. We will 
depart promptly via the school minibus at 9:00 am and expect to return to school around 11.30 a.m. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 
 

A Provan 

 
Miss Provan 
Teacher of PE & Duke of Edinburgh Manager 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to Miss A Provan, PE Teacher, St John Bosco Arts College   
 
I give permission for my child............................... to attend Awesome Walls Clip and Climb on 
Wednesday, 16th July. 

 
Signed............................                           Date............................ 
[Parent/Carer] 
 
 
I give permission for my child to be photographed during the event. 
 
Signed............................                           Date............................ 
[Parent/Carer] 
 
 

Name of Parent/Carer................................................................. 


